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WARDEN OF HOSTELS
INDIRA GANDHI INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY

SARANG, DHENKANAL

No. IGIT/WH/2021/41 Dated: 17.03.2021

NOTICE

In reference to notice nos. IGIT/WH/2021/21, 23 and 25 dated 22.02.2021 and
No. IGIT/WH/2021/39 dated 10.03.2021 for allotment and reporting of boys
and girls hostels for 1st year B. Tech and MCA (2020-21 admission); some
students have not yet reported to their respective allotted hostels as per
revised schedule i.e. on 13/03/2021 and 14/03/2021.

It is hereby informed to those who have not reported to their allotted hostels
that their seats will be cancelled, if they don’t report to the hostels by
21/03/2021 (Sunday). No further hostel seats will be allotted to them for the
session 2020-21. Fresh allotments will be made for those hostel seats from
waiting list.

Further, those students having any problem in reporting to hostels with
appropriate reasons are hereby advised to inform their respective allotted
hostels immediately.

All the selected students should report with all the required documents as
mentioned in the above notices.

Sd/-

Warden of Hostels


